
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 51/23 
Re: ME - Newsletter Budget 2024 

14th November 2023 

 

 

Dear GTA Member, 

 

For your information and perusal we are attaching herewith a newsletter from Malta Enterprise 

which is providing a rundown of the main measures and incentives as announced in the Budget 

2024 and that pertain to Malta Enterprise.  

 

For further information and or clarifications please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Malta 

Enterprises relationship managers or via info@maltaenterprise.com. 

 

 

Thanks and best regards 

 
 
 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
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